
VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on January 24, 2022 at Wallingford Town Hall, 

Council Chambers (due to no heat in Room 315). There was no quorum, so no for meeting was held. 

There were 4 members and 2 guests present. 

 

Discussions held regarding beginning of planning for parade and church service. Roz Gallagher said that 

money was available in budget for organist / cantor in whatever church we hold the service in. Holy 

Trinity will be approached, as they have plenty of room to distance, and they do a nice service. 

 

Discussion held regarding membership of committee; Secretary will reach out again to member who have 

not attended in a while. 

 

Discussion held regarding service banners and expanding list of banners given out. Also talked about 

reaching out to wives/families of deployed service members to let them know what benefits are available 

to them. Ray Rivera said that his Service Officer at Post 73 may be able to help with that. 

 

Next meeting is February 28, 2022.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 1928 after a moment of silence for departed members. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Elise M. Gallup 

Secretary 


